
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, May 5, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH: Beef Taco    

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Carter Blentlinger   

   Nataly Martinez – May 6 

   Sophie Colville – May 7 

 

 

1. Cinco de Mayo is a yearly celebration held on May 5, which commemorates the 

anniversary of Mexico's victory over the French Empire at the Battle of Puebla in 1862, 

led by General Ignacio Zaragoza. The victory of a smaller, poorly equipped Mexican 

force against the larger and better-armed French army was a morale boost for the 

Mexicans. Zaragoza died months after the battle from an illness, and a larger French 

force ultimately defeated the Mexican army at the Second Battle of Puebla and occupied 

Mexico for 3 years until 1865. 

 

2. Attention Adventurers!!! 

 

 7th Grade RPG Club will meet TODAY until 4pm in Room 112.  See Mr. Walsen or 

Mr. La Bud with any questions. 

 

 

 

    

     

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


